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HEAD’S MESSAGE 

It’s been our tradition to have an early-in-the-season Open Evening. This gives prospective parents a first look at our fabulous school. It also 

puts staff and pupils under a lot of pressure to shine on the evening. As usual everybody responded brilliantly. Our prefects were super role 

models, our young guides astounded parents with their knowledge and enthusiasm, staff generated a warm, caring and professional 

atmosphere that we cherish. We estimate in the region of 800 guests came through our doors. It was lovely to receive some emails from them. 

A sample 

reads: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you, too, to the PTFA for serving refreshments: they were busy all evening. 

All pupil helpers will be thanked with a complimentary food item from the canteen in Breakfast Club, 0800-0830 

Publicity 

On Monday 18th September, there will be a film crew on site shooting to create a small promotional film for the school. Please ensure your 

children are looking smarter than usual when they leave the house. Similarly, on Thursday 21st September, the school photographers will be in 

school to take individual photos so please ensure smartness. For YEAR 9, they should arrive in school in their full academic school uniform, 

then change for Games.  

Contact Numbers 

Occasionally we contact home in an emergency and is it vital we have at least two telephone numbers to engage with. Please go on your 

ARBOR details to check and update as necessary please. 

School Production 

It is great to see planning has already started for the school production of ‘Matilda’ early next year. Please encourage your budding stars to 

audition. See Mr Bailey or Mr Wilson. 

Planning Ahead 

Tue 26th Sept 1730-1830   Vanstone Hall   Parent Information Evening for those going to Verona 

Wed 11th Oct – Sat 14th Oct   Verona Trip   

Wed 18th Oct - School breaks for half term 

North Cestrian School 

NEWSLETTER 

My daughter and I attended your open evening on 
Tuesday, and I feel compelled to give a little feedback 
regarding our wonderful tour guide. {year 7 boy]  
What a credit to the school he is! His enthusiasm blew us 
away and we enjoyed every minute. Considering he has 
only attended the school for a couple of weeks he was 
incredibly knowledgeable and filled our evening with 
interesting conversation.  

I wanted to contact you to say thank you for last night’s 
opening evening, our daughter really enjoyed looking around the 

school, especially solving the English mystery and having a go at a 
few different sports in the hall. 

We wanted to say a big thank you to [Year 8 girl] who spent 
her evening showing us around and giving us lots of really helpful 
information on the school. She was an absolute credit to both the 

school and her parents. 

I wanted to send a short email to pass on how impressed my family and I were with the open evening yesterday. We were so impressed with 
facilities and resources, and particularly like the close knit feeling we immediately felt whilst walking around the school. All the staff were 
very knowledgeable, helpful and friendly, and all the pupils were very polite and helpful and seemed genuinely interested in what they were 
telling / showing us. We particularly like the different methods of teaching and the style of homework. This would really suit my son. 





BLUE WEEK 

GOLD WEEK 






